
Project Update: April 2018 
 
I am a candidate for a professorship in Conservation Biology in the Mato Grosso State 
University, and despite lacking a PhD, got approved in first. This is a great advance to 
our project, since now I will have the university facilities to help us (labs, trucks, etc.).  
 
Furthermore, it is a university unity inside our study site, in Alta Floresta (200km from my 
former home at ONF farm). Besides that, we are with 14 nests and starting to plan our 
third tower.  
 
Two overseas students are coming to work with us in the next months, one of which 
decided to come after visiting Rufford site. Finally, I would like to share a video: 
 
https://youtu.be/Ji0Uv7CkPJ0 
 

https://youtu.be/Ji0Uv7CkPJ0

